VV/A

COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS

Please consider rescheduling your visit if you are exhibiting cold or flu symptoms
or you have been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health agency.

ADMISSIONS:

e Temperatures will be checked upon entry with a no contact infrared thermometer.

e Admissions paid for by credit card will be processed at the front desk upon arrival, or you

may pay in cash in MMofA's Art Store. On Thursdays, free admission will continue for all
Mobile County residents and MMofA members (10 am - 5 pm).

e The Art Store is open with limited access to one group at a time. If another group is
shopping, please allow that group to exit before entering. To shop online, visit
www.mobilemuseumofart.com/art-store

»  To encourage social distancing group visits are limited to a maximum of 10 people.

*  FOR CHILDREN:2020 is open by online appointment only until further notice. MMofA

Family Members or higher may book for free, non-members may book for $40 per group.

Bookings must be made online 24 hours in advance, and are limited to one group per
time slot, with a maximum of 10 people per group. To book, visit
www.mobilemuseumofart.com/forchildren

HOURS OF OPERATION:

e Thursday evening hours and programs as well as Sunday hours are temporarily
suspended. MMOofA is open Tuesday - Saturday from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. with free
admission on Thursdays for Mobile County residents and MMofA members.

DURING YOUR VISIT:

o Please wear a mask.
e Utilize the hand sanitizer provided throughout the museum.
o Maintain a 6 to 10 ft distance from other visitors.

TO KEEP YOU SAFE, MMofA STAFF ARE:

Wearing masks.

Continously cleaning and disinfecting touch points throughout the day.

Undergoing temperature checks upon entry and re-entry of the building.

Maintaining our highly rated and efficient air conditioning units that use MERV 14 air
filtration to trap and remove airborne particles, bacteria, and pollutants.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by these measures, and hope
to return to normal operation as soon as it is safe to do so. Please visit

www.mobilemuseumofart.com/covid-19-updates

for info on small (social-distanced) classes for teens and adults, online programming,
and more info on MMofA procedures during the pandemic. Stay safe!



